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Newsletter 5 

Tuesday 10th October 2017 

Harvest Festival  
The children and staff look forward to seeing you at the Harvest Celebration on 
Wednesday at 9.05  in the school hall.  These events are usually very busy so we 
would appreciate it if pushchairs and buggies could be left in the school reception 
area.    
This years Harvest Festival Collection will support The Food Bank, a local charity 
who provide support for families and individuals who are in need.  We would be 
grateful of the  following tinned or dried donations:  
Long Life Milk, Tuna (tinned), Rice Pudding, Long Life Juice, Dried Pasta or Rice 
(500g), Cup a Soup, Pasta Sauce, Jam, Tea Bags and Biscuits. 

Tins of the following: Spaghetti, Vegetables, Fruit, Meat, Tomatoes and Baked 
Beans. 

Thank you in advance.  

Mr Hopkins  
Headteacher 

Harvest Plate Competition 
Yesterday during assembly Penny and Mitch from the Parish Council announced 
the winners of their latest completion which lots of our children entered as part of 
their home learning.  Congratulations to the following children who were chosen 
as winners and received a book as their prize. 

Oliver  Vanessa Bilal     Isaac  Naomika Ellouise 

Parent Consultations  
Times for parent consultations have now been returned in children’s book bags.  
If you have not made an appointment or not sure of your allocated time then 
please speak to you child’s class teacher.  

Learning Celebrations 
This term’s celebrations are as follows:  
Robins and Ladybirds - Monday 16th October at 2.15 in the hall.   
Chicks and Ducklings ’Reading and Rhyme’ - Wednesday 18th October at 
2.15 in the hall.  
Frogs and Dragonflies ‘The Great Fire of London’ - Thursday 19th  October 
at 2 .15 in the school hall and Year 2 learning area.  

Pupil Premium 
As you will have read In last weeks  letter, applications to receive Pupil Premium 

funding for your child have to be completed through the portal online. If you have 

been unable to access the internet to complete the form  and think that you’re       
eligible to receive additional funding we can give you the opportunity to do this      

between 3.30 and 4.30 on Monday 16th October at school in our ICT suite.                             

If you are interested in doing this please let us know  in the school office.    


